MARCY ELEMENTARY

Drop-Off and Pick-up Procedures

We are excited to welcome our students back to school for a new
school year! Please consider allowing your child to be transported to
and from school on the school bus. This will help avoid potential
traffic jams and will support the safety of everyone. If you are planning
to transport your child to and/or from school, please read our drop-off
and pick-up procedures listed below.

Drop-off

Children should arrive to school between 9:10-9:20 a.m. Please park
your car in the parking lot and walk your child into the school through
the main entrance. If you arrive before 9:10 a.m. please stay with your
child in the foyer area until the bell rings. At that time, your child will be
allowed to walk to his/her classroom. All children must be in their
classroom by 9:20 a.m.

Pick-up

Dismissal will begin at 3:20 p.m. Please park your car in the parking

lot and enter the foyer area through the main entrance. You will be
required to sign your child out with Mrs. Fasolino, our school secretary.
After your child is signed out, he/she will be called to meet you in the
foyer area.

As always, thank you for your continued support!
Warm regards,

Mr. Eric Rothdiener
Principal



